
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Tom Davis (tom1960davis@yahoo.com) <tom1960davis@yahoo.com> 

tdavis@harveyandbattey.com <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com>
Date: 9/14/2015 4:39:22 PM

Subject: FW: Bill Bethea - Order of the Palmetto Presentation

Tom,
FYI - Below is an update regarding the OOP for Bill Bethea. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,
Katherine

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 1:49 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Bill Bethea - Order of the Palmetto Presentation

Katherine,

Governor Haley will present Mr. Bill Bethea the Order of the Palmetto at the Military Commanders briefing on
October 20th. The meeting will be held from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM at the USC Alumni Center. It is on the Governor's 
schedule to do the presentation at 12:20. Paula will be hosting a luncheon after the meeting at the Alumni Center.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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